
 

 

VEDL/Sec./SE/20-21/114      October 14, 2020 
 
BSE Limited                    
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers           
Dalal Street, Fort            
Mumbai - 400 001            

   
Scrip Code: 500295          
 
Sub: Clarification with reference to letter dated October 14, 2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to your letter dated October 14, 2020, you may like to note that the company 
has made timely intimations of all events and information which are required to be disclosed 
under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and there are no events or information 
which ought to have been disclosed and have not been intimated to the Stock Exchanges 
under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
The Company will keep the stock exchanges updated on any future events or information 
which are required to be disclosed.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely 
For Vedanta Limited 
 
 
 
Prerna Halwasiya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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